Minutes of Highway Garage Meeting January 4, 2011

The Garage Committee meeting was held at the Town Hall at 6:30 p.m. in order to review the finalized drawings of the new garage as presented by Morris Associates.  In attendance:

Bob Cadwallader, Chair

Duffy Layton

Henry Boehringer

Tom Dewhurst, Liaison, Garage Committee

Ray Jakowski, Morris Associates

Ray Jakowski presented a complete package of plans in preparation for release of said plans for bids. There was discussion about each drawing followed by answers to any questions asked.  The drawings were thorough and comprehensive.  

The Committee unanimously approved the package. Ray Jakowski will present the plans to the Town Board at its meeting on January 13th, 2011. 

Bob Cadwallader, Chair
